

## NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF EL DORADO IRRIGATION DISTRICT

**NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN** that the El Dorado Irrigation District Board of Directors will conduct a Public Hearing during the District's regular Board meeting on Monday, February 28, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. The Public Hearing will be held at El Dorado Irrigation District Headquarters located at 2890 Mosquito Road, Placerville, CA 95667.

District Board meetings are open to in-person attendance by the public and conducted virtually. For in-person participations, individuals must comply with all current Centers for Disease Control COVID-19 prevention guidelines and state and local guidelines that are in place at the time of the meeting. The public may participate in the District's Board meeting by teleconference or web conference via the instructions provided on each Board meeting agenda located on the District's website at <a href="www.eid.org">www.eid.org</a>. Members of the public who participate in the meeting via teleconference or web conference will be given the opportunity to speak and address the Board, and their comments will be included in the recording of the meeting. The meeting materials and public participation instructions will be available for download from the District's website at <a href="www.eid.org">www.eid.org</a>. Video recordings of archived Board meetings can be found at the District's YouTube channel at <a href="https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqtTFIOXkzfjsrqj1b095AA/playlists">https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqtTFIOXkzfjsrqj1b095AA/playlists</a> where they are retained in compliance with the District's retention schedule.

The Public Hearing is to review draft alternative maps and receive public input regarding possible revisions to the El Dorado Irrigation District division boundaries.

If you have questions regarding this Public Hearing, please contact Rachel Sarge, Legal Secretary at (530) 642-4144. Copies of the draft alternative maps can be obtained from the District's website at <a href="www.eid.org">www.eid.org</a> or by contacting Rachel Sarge at the number shown above after Wednesday, February 23, 2022.

/s/ Jennifer Sullivan
Jennifer Sullivan
Clerk to the Board
El Dorado Irrigation District